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Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Monday 12th June 2023 Otters will be going on a class trip to Folly Farm. The children 
will be becoming ‘Wilderness Navigators’ for the day. During the visit we will discover the 
different habitats found at Folly Farm using a variety of navigation techniques, whilst 
developing knowledge of British wildlife & nature. We will also be developing our 
teambuilding skills during fun tasks and games in the great outdoors! 

The children will be leaving school at around 9:15am via minibus and will be returning to 
school before the end of the normal school day. 

Clothing: Old/suitable Clothing for outdoor activities (sun lotion and protection or 
waterproofs) 

Food: Water bottle, Packed lunch 

Cost: £7.38 

Other 

Requirements: Inhalers or medication where required. 

This trip is now set up on parentpay.com for you to pay and give your child consent to 
go.  We also need you to let us know about any allergies or medication required. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on Class Dojo or the School 
Office. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss F Davey 
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